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BRIGHTON AREA FIRE AUTHORITY BOARD MEETING 

 

 ​CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 

 The Brighton Area Fire Authority Board Meeting scheduled for  

Thursday, April 9th, 2020 ​has been ​CANCELLED  

based on the current executive order for COVID-19. 

  

The next regularly-scheduled meeting will take place on        
Thursday, May 14, 2020 at 8:00 a.m. at the Main Fire Station #31,             
located at 615 W. Grand River, Brighton, Michigan if the “Stay           
Home” executive order is lifted. 

  

  

  

Posted: April 3, 2020 

 


